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MINUTES OF THE CEMETERY TRUSTEES 
 

Tuesday, January 05, 2016 – 7:00 p.m.  – Town Hall Conference Room 
 

Members Present: Chair David Gill, Paul Hayden, Michele Kaulback  
Also Present: Kevin Van Etten, Sexton 
 
 
Chair Gill opened the Cemetery Trustees meeting at 7:00 p.m.  A roll call was taken by the Chair; he 
announced a quorum was present and the meeting was being recorded.  
 
Trustees discussed the possibility of purchasing 29 Cemetery Lane.  The lot is approximately two acres; 
however, not all of the land is useable for the cemetery due to the slope of the lot.  There may only be 
one acre of useable land.  In addition, the house and septic system would need to be removed.  
Asbestos shingles were used on the exterior of the house. 
 
The consensus of the Trustees was to not purchase the property.  
 
The meeting adjourned at 7:20 p.m. 
 
 
 
Respectfully Submitted: Michelle Kaulback, Cemetery Trustee 
 
Approved: Tuesday, March 22, 2016 
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